Attention: Water
Interruption Notice

Friday 21 June to Sunday 23 June 2024
Start: 9am
Finish: 4pm

Locations: Birdsville and Bedourie

***YOUR INTERRUPTION SHOULD ONLY BE FOR A
MAXIMUM 2 HOUR PERIOD***

Dear Visitor,

Essential mains cleaning works are being carried out by Diamantina
Shire Council. There may be a temporary interruption to your water
service.

We apologise for any inconvenience and appreciate
your patience as we return your services to normal
as quickly as possible.

Conducted by: Council-appointed contractor
(Clearflow)




